
Reception—The Woodland 
In Reception our theme is The Woodland. We have    
Squirrel Class, Rabbit Class and Hedgehog Class.  

You are going to be in Class 2, which is    
Rabbit Class.  

 Mrs Spence       

Mrs Fields-Coote     

Hello, I am Mrs Spence and I 
am going to be your new teacher. I am 
so excited to meet you all properly and 
to welcome you to Rabbit Class. We are 
going to have so much fun! I really    
enjoy being active outside,  singing, 
dancing and reading stories. Here is 

one just for you now. Click here 
to listen.   

Hi! I am Mrs Fields-Coote. I will 
be the teaching assistant in your 
new class and I am very excited to 
meet you. I enjoy gardening and 
watching movies,  especially Disney 
or Super hero ones! I also enjoy 
eating yummy cakes and love lis-
tening to and telling jokes.  

We are all really looking forward to meeting 
you and we hope that you are looking for-
ward to starting your learning journey at 
our Academy.   

https://shorts.flipgrid.com/watch/19020875507958373



